
02/01/2020 

MRS Monica Myers 
Select... 
Select... 
monimonmon@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I am very concerned about this Application for a number of reasons

Increased traffic and pedestrian safety is a major concern at the corner of Oxford Falls Road 
and Dreadnought Road. 

Intensification of a "low intensity development",
Suitability of this site, and the overdevelopment - noting that it exceeds height limit.

Please consider these factors before allowing such a development 

Sent: 2/01/2020 8:58:26 AM
Subject: Online Submission


